
JOB OPENING: Service 
Technician
Position: Full Time year-
round
Island Pool & Spa is looking for a 
qualified candidate that possesses 
good communication skills and a 
strong mechanical aptitude for 
equipment repair,  plumbing and/or 
electrical repair. Candidate must be 
a team leader with a strong work 
ethic and positive approach to 
customer service.  Occasional 
overtime and Saturday work is 
required during peak seasonal 
periods.  Knowledge and experience 
with pools, spas, and related 
products is a plus. Relies on 
experience and judgment to service 
and repair pool/spa related 
equipment. 
Call Island Pool & Spa 469-6004  for 
more information or stop in for an 
application.


